
ESBCHS - School of Choice Policy

The Board of Education believes that it is important to set attendance
boundaries for each school in the Division to allow for the efficient utilization of
school facilities and resources and to allow for effective program planning.

As a result, a request to register your child at Ecole Secondaire Beaumont
Composite High School from outside the Beaumont school area for the upcoming school year
would constitute a request to register in a School of Choice. This registration will be accepted if
space and resources are available for the upcoming school year. While attending Ecole
Secondaire Beaumont Composite High School, students are required to comply with the code of
conduct as stated in the School Act. Please be advised that when attending a School of
Choice, school bus transportation is not available.

If there are changes in enrollment numbers, priority will be given to students in our attendance
area. School of Choice registrations will be reviewed on an annual basis. Therefore, a child’s
registration would need to be resubmitted annually. Should it be determined, in the subsequent
year(s), that space and resources are no longer available, a student will then be referred back to
their designated school of attendance.

Parents who express a desire to have their child(ren) registered at ESBCHS under the School
of Choice policy should contact the school to initiate the application process. Parents will be
sent an application form.


